Since OUR BIRTH

Changes have taken place at WHS since the debut of the *Paw Print* 25 years ago, yet some things have remained the same.

One of the most visible differences is the size of the Band of Blue. In 1970, only 44 were enrolled, but now the band averages over 200.

The time allotted to gulp down lunch has not changed though. It was 20 minutes then, and it is 20 minutes now.

Clubs like Future Teachers of America and Fellowship of Christian Athletes have been at WHS for years but have now been joined by at least 20 new organizations.

As time marches full speed ahead, there is no telling what the *Paw Print* will record as it journeys into the 21st century.

— Trevera Dawn Bowman

Armed and Dangerous. Members of the NJROTC stand at port arms at the November 12 Drill Meet at Charleston Southern University. The Armed Drill Team placed third in the basic squad drill.

